o Cf)
Prior, Andrew
From: Lowe, Trudi
Sent: 13 July 2012 13:48
To: Prior, Andrew
Subject: FW: $121703/FH at Vixens Hollow, Symonds Yat, Ross-On-Wye

From: K SHILTON [mailto:keith shittor| | | GGG

Sent: 13 July 2012 11:12 '
To: Lowe, Trudi -
Subject: Re: $121703/FH at Vixens Hollow, Symonds Yat, Ross-On-Wye

Trudy
The Parish Council have no objection to this application but would highlight that care and
consideration should be taken to consider the possible impact on the bank for possible collapse.

With kind regards
Keith
Clerk

From: "Lowe, Trudi" <trudilowe@herefordshire.gov.uk>

To: "keith.shilton " <keith.shilto G
Sent: Thursday, 5 July 2012, 13:17
Subject: $S121703/FH at Vixens Hollow, Symonds Yat, Ross-On-Wye

“Any opinion expressed in this e-mail or any attached files are those of the individual and not necessarily
those of Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Primary Care Trust, Wye Valley NHS Trust or 2gether NHS
Foundation Trust. You should be aware that Herefordshire Council, Herefordshire Primary Care Trust, Wye
Valley NHS Trust & 2gether NHS Foundation Trust monitors its email service. This e-mail and any

attached files are confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee. This communication may
contain material protected by law from being passed on. If you are not the intended recipient and have
received this e-mail in error, you are advised that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of
this e-mail is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender
immediately and destroy all copies of it.”



